Memorandum

Date:

November 8, 2017

To:

All Personnel

From:

Undersheriff Melekian

Subject: Critical Aspects of Uniform Appearance

Sheriff's Bulletin: 17-8



One of the critical aspects of wearing the external ballistic vest carrier is to ensure the maintenance of a professional uniform appearance. To that end, it is imperative that the name of law enforcement personnel be prominently visible. Therefore, the use of OD cloth name strips, similar to those worn with the field jacket, is authorized. The name strips shall be positioned above the right breast pocket and be of the same width as the pocket.

The wearing of cloth badges is not authorized at this time.

BERNARD MELEKIAN

Undersheriff